
Miss Virginia L. Hajeian 
P. o. Box 33 

January 15, 1974 

Union C tty, New Jersey 0708 7 

Dear Miss Hajeian: 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Stewardship 
of St. Vartau, and your gift of $100 for that purpose. 

Olr receipt fl7787 is enclosed. 
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Sincerely. 

Jack Antreassian 
Executive Director 


